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23rd April 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I would like to share the results of our recent parent/carer survey. 

 

Overall, the results were incredibly affirming of what we do every day to achieve the best outcomes for our 

children: 

 

Statement 
Agree/strongly 

agree 

My child enjoys going to school. 99% 

My child is making good progress. 97% 

My child feels safe in school. 96% 

Behaviour in school is good. 97% 

I feel welcomed when I come into school. 100% 

The senior leadership team are approachable and effective. 97% 

I would recommend this school to other parents. 99% 

 

For parents/carers, our areas for development include expanding our range of extra-curricular activities and 

setting the right amount of homework for our children. 

 

Currently we offer an average of 190 places per day for extra-curricular activities which, in our view, is a 

fantastic offer given the limited space available at school i.e. we only have one sports hall.  If you would like to 

lead an extra-curricular club or discuss extra-curricular activities more generally, please contact the school 

office. 

 

We think that we set an appropriate amount of homework.  However, we understand that some parents/carers 

would like their children to complete more homework.  For this reason, our curriculum and suggested additional 

home learning links are available on our website. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete our parent/carer survey.  It provides us with invaluable information 

about what we are getting right for our children and what we can do to make our school even better for our 

children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Yasmin Melehi 

Head of School 

 
 


